Bismarck School District
Regular Board Meeting
Thursday, November 17, 2022
5:00 p.m.- Administration Building

A regular board meeting of the Bismarck School Board was held on Thursday,
November 17, 2022, in the Administration Building.

A quorum of the board members was verified and the meeting was called to order
by Magen Allen at 5:00 p.m.

Melissa Morrison led the prayer.

Brett Ausley made the motion to accept the business portion of the agenda and
Nathan Hughes seconded. Motion carried 5-0 at 5:02 p.m.

In the “Something to Roar About,” Mrs. Kissire presented the following:

Lions win big on Senior Night (SS)

Loy with Jr.Lions claim consecutive season conference championship (SS)
It’s Senior Night Mania for Friday Night Lights. The Roaring Bismarck
Lion Seniors.... (MDR)

Student of the Week Elijah Vanwie, is a senior at Bismarck High School.
(MDR)

It’s Senior Night Mania for Friday Night Lights. The Roaring Bismarck
Lion Seniors..... (MDR)

Bismarck Homecoming 2022 being recognized during Ceremony Festivities
(MDR)

Lions aiming to clinch No. 2 seed for playoffs in rivalry bout against
Knights (SS)

National First Responders Day. HSC Sherriff’s Office goes all the way back
to 1829. (MDR)

BHS cross country runners compete at conf. championships (MDR)

BHS tennis wraps up season with performers representing at state
championships (MDR)

Bismarck pee wee football and cheerleaders showcasing their excitement
during the 2022 youth football season. (MDR)

In-County Rivalry 7" Grade Hoopsters Erupt the crowd in Basketball Action
(MDR)



Mrs. Kissire made the following recommendations in personnel:

e [ would like to recommend Natalie Martinez for the position of
paraprofessional. Brett Ausley made the motion to accept and Melissa
Morrison seconded. Motion passed 5-0 at 5:11 p.m.

Mrs. Kissire made the following recommendations:

¢ [ would like to recommend that we appoint Michelle Lancaster to serve as
zone 3 board member. She will begin serving her term December, 2022.
Melissa Morrison made the motion to accept and Nathan Hughes seconded.
Motion passed 5-0 at 5:14 p.m.

In the Superintendent’s Report, Mrs. Kissire stated:

e The Angel Tree is up at the post office. If you would like to select an Angel
from the tree, please stop by and do so.

e The ASBA’s Annual Conference is December 7"- 9 at the Marriot/State
House Convention Center in downtown Little Rock.

e Next board meeting will be: December 13, 2022 @ 5:00 p.m. Located in the
administration office.

Melissa Morrison made the motion to adjourn and Nathan Hughes seconded.
Motion passed 5-0 at 5:18 p.m.
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